MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM:
DATE: May 14, 2014

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 14-0373

Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO @ gl' @(N/

Urban Renewal — York-Woodbourne Business Area — Amendment

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 14-0373. BDC understand that the purpose of the bill is to amend the Urban
Renewal Plan for York-Woodbourne Business Area. The Bill will reauthorize the authority to
acquire properties past the current sunset date in the Urban Rencwal Plan Area however it does
not change or add any content to the Plan

The BDC supports the passage of City Council Bill No. 14-0373 and respectfully
requests that favorable consideration is given by the City Council.

ce: Colin Tarbert
Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill 14/14-0373
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